### December 2019 Newsletter









Pro Shop 360-457-6501 Club House 360-457-7348 824 S. Lindberg Rd., Port Angeles, WA 98362

#### PRO SHOP NEWS Chad Wagner Reporting, PGA Head Golf Professional

Ladies and Gentlemen,

I would like to remind everyone that with winter weather it is important to pay attention to the cart path sign near the pro-shop. Please abide by these rules so we can keep our course looking great!

The Pro-Shop hours of operation have changed with winter weather. The pro-shop will be open 8am-4pm daily. We will be closed on Thanksgiving and close after the Apple Cup Tournament has finished on November 29.

On Thursday, December 5th, we will be having our annual Christmas Sale! This will run from 5:30pm-7:30pm and we ask that you RSVP by calling the pro-shop. We will have hosted beer and wine with member savings from 20%-100%.

From all of us in the pro-shop we wish you and your families a safe and Happy Holidays!

Best regards,

Chad Wagner

ANNUAL CLUBHOUSE
STAFF APPRECIATION
POTLUCK PARTY
SUNDAY,
DECEMBER 22,
STARTING AT NOON, SIGN
UP SHEET IN THE CLUBHOUSE
HOUSE
Please join us!!!



### Peninsula Golf Club December 2019 Page 2

# From the President

Deborah Jacobs

We would like to take a moment to "Thank", Tory, Rena, Chad, and Laurie, the Greens Crew, Clubhouse and Pro Shop Staff, for all their valuable time, hard work and effort toward making our Club prosperous and successful.

To all who volunteer their valuable time and to every one for their continued support and cooperation as we work hard for our Club's future, "Thank You to all"!!

See you at the annual Employee Appreciation Potluck on December 22—always a great time and opportunity to show our appreciation to our great staff!!

A very Merry Christmas to each of you and your families!

**PGC Board of Directors** 



## Membership Report—November 14, 2019

/ ==						
	<u>Name</u>	<u>Effective</u>				
Applications:	0					
Resignations	Joe Luce	10/31/19				
Status Change	0					
Membership Totals						
Certificate	136					
Junior	<u>5</u>					
Certif-non-resid.	3					
Associate	8					
TOTAL	152					

#### **CLUBHOUSE NEWS**

Rena Parish

We still have openings for that last minute holiday party booking at the Clubhouse. We have had our health department check and had no violations so I am very proud of that. We are enjoying having Sunday breakfast at the Clubhouse and hope to continue to see more of everyone here for breakfast. All of us at the PGC Clubhouse wish everyone a MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR.

Thank you Rena Parish Clubhouse Staff



pgcrenaparish@gmail.com or call the clubhouse at 360-457-7348.

#### Administrator News Laurie McDonald

Included with your December statement and or newsletter is the Christmas Bonus donation form. PGC has a performance bonus structure for the greens crew, but nothing is budgeted for the Club House staff. The board asks you to consider a voluntary bonus of at least \$10 for the 2019 bonus. This donation will be divided according to how many hours each employee has worked in 2019 and will be handed out at the Club House employee recognition potluck. Please feel free to recognize any specific employee with a contribution by dropping it off in the Pro Shop or in the Club House. The employee pot luck appreciation lunch date is December 22, starting at noon. There is a sign up sheet in the Clubhouse.

Also a heads up, I'm sending out the Voluntary Fee Sheets. I can add these fees to your next month's billing statement if you wish. In order to do this, please return the form. I will not automatically bill anyone for these. If you would like me to email you the form just send me a message. I'm happy to do so.

Just a quick thanks to the Ladies Club for the wonderful bathroom remodel they paid for and coordinated and all the staff and volunteers who helped. It looks great!!

Would like to wish everyone a Very Merry Christmas! Please come see me or call me on Tuesdays or Thursdays if I can be of any assistance. (360) 452-6856.

Thanks, Laurie McDonald, Administrator

#### Peninsula Golf Club December 2019 Page 3



**Courtesy of Bill Baccus NPS Photo** 

Gloria Andrus



The annual Ladies Club Christmas luncheon is on December 9, 2019. Information to follow via E-mail regarding details.

The ladies bathroom upgrade is almost finished, reports are it is looking great. Thanks to everyone who helped on the planning and production of this project!!

Tee time on Wednesday morning is 10:00 a.m. We welcome guests on Wednesday mornings!!

Wishing all of our PGC members and staff a very Merry Christmas and good wishes for the new year!!

#### ANNUAL PRO SHOP SALE

Thursday, December 5, 2019

5:30 pm to 7:30 pm

Please RSVP to the Pro Shop— 360-457-6501

SHOP THE SALES!!





DECEMBER 2, 2019 is the annual Ladies Club decorating day for the PGC Clubhouse. A fun morning to gather and place the wreaths, trees, decorations, and sparkling lights. Starting time is 9:30 a.m. Please bring a snack to share if you like!







#### What is the Ruling?

Your ball comes to rest on a white line defining out of bounds. The ball is out of bounds.

True or false? The answer will be posted in the clubhouse.

## December 2019



Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat
1	2	3	4	5	6	7
	Clubhouse Closed		Ladies Club	Pro Shop Sale 5:30 pm-7:30 pm Men's Club		
8	9 Ladies Club Christmas Luncheon	10	11  Ladies Club	12 Men's Club	13	14
15	16 Clubhouse Closed	Greens & House Committee Meetings 5 pm. Board 6 pm Members Welcome	18  Ladies Club	19 Men's Club	20	21
22	23 Clubhouse Closed	24	25 Merry Christmas	26 Men's Club	27	28
29	30 Clubhouse	31				
	Closed					

Clubhouse Hours Dec 1- Dec 31, 2019

Monday Closed

Tuesday 11:00 am to 5:00 pm
Wednesday 11:00 am to 5:00 pm
Thursday 06:30 am to 7:00 pm
Friday 11:00 am to 5:00 pm
Saturday 11:00 am to 4:00 pm
Sunday 07:00 am to 4:00 pm

Newsletter Editor—Sandy Granger rsgranger50@hotmail.com 360-461-2203



Golf Professional Chad Wagner 360-457-6501 cwagner@peninsulagolf.club

Administrator Laurie McDonald 360-452-6856 pgclauriemcdonald@gmail.com

Clubhouse 360-457-7348 \*Call Rena Parish to book your Party or Special event.
pgcrenaparish@gmail.com
Superintendent Tory Clayton 360-457-6508